REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING July 8, 1993

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, July 8, 1993 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road, New Castle, Pennsylvania with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the June 17, 1993 meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard schweinsberg to approve the general fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the sewer fund bills.

 $\,$ Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard schweinsberg to approve the Wehr Subdivision.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve following payments to Annico Corp.:

\$ 9,200.00 for Cascade Blvd Sewerline Replacement

\$ 7,293.65 for Hoover Road Extension - Waterline ext.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to award the bid for the purchase of the industrial tractor to Walsh Equipment.

Motion by Joseph Budai second Richard Schweinsberg to appoint Workwell to administer and manage all work-related injuries.

A certificate of appreciation was awarded to Bryan Perdue for his accomplishments as a Boy Scout.

Richard Schweinsberg gave the waterline update and also informed residents of the status for the problems occuring with the Basile property on Moravia Street.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard schweinsberg to

Turo I Spiciso

adjoupn.

Teresa K. Sparacino Secretary-Treasurer